
Annual Performance of Heung Chung Chinese Orchestra Alumni Association (HCCOAA)  

(12 July 2019) 

 

‘Homecoming’, the Annual Performance of Heung Chung Chinese Orchestra Alumni Association 

(HCCOAA), was successfully held in our school with over 50 performers and  200 guests, alumni, 

and teachers joining the event on 12 July 2019 (Saturday). With the support of Principal YUEN, 

this was the first time that the Annual Performance of HCCOAA was held in the school hall, which 

made the guests feel a great sense of hospitality.  

 

In Principal YUEN’s speech, he expressed his heartfelt appreciation to the wonderful performance 

of HCCOAA and Heung Chung Chinese Orchestra and reflected his sincere desire to continue his 

support of the activities organized by HCCOAA.   

  

With the goal of sharing the joy and beauty of Chinese music, the programme featured 12 works, 

including traditional songs. The awe-inspiring notes of the last work, “Capriccio Taiwan”, left the  

audience ruminating in the empty space.  

 

With everyone joining in the school song, which is newly arranged for Chinese Orchestra, an 

evening of Chinese orchestral music was brought to an enthralling end.  

 
 

 


